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The months of May/June were packed with several activities, deadlines as well preparations for 
the month of June.  Our fifth grade scholars went to rocking Horse Ranch for their senior trip.  
The scholars demonstrated great character while there and continually received compliments 
form the staff for their behavior throughout their stay.  There were multiple activities planned for 
them, horse ride, which the scholars really enjoyed.  
 
As graduation approaches, we have met as a team to prepare for the ceremonies.  The caps and 
ties were delivered as well as other items needed for graduation.  The parents were notified of the 
pick-up date for tickets.  Each family has been allotted four tickets.  We have had graduation 
practice for both kindergarten and fifth grade.  The scholars have practiced the processional, 
following color guard’s direction in saying the pledge of allegiance, seating appropriately while 
on stage as well as giving proper handshake when receiving their diplomas.  They have practiced 
special songs they will sing on the day of graduation under the guidance and direction of Mrs. 
Harrison.   
 
In preparation for our annual award ceremony, the nomination sheets were emailed to the 
teachers.  Some of the categories were Academic Excellence in ELA, Academic Excellence in 
Math, Academic Excellence in ELA & Math, etc.  Using the information provided on the report 
cards, the teachers were able to make their selection.  Once the selection was made, invitation 
letters were sent to the parents.  The award ceremony was a great success with our gymnasium 
packed with parents.  The scholars were celebrated for their hard work, dedication and 
commitment in their academia. 
 
We also had our RTI meetings to discuss better ways to track the progress of all scholars with in 
the school as soon as the academic year begins.   
  
The fifth grade scholars have all been list noticed to their middle school for the Fall. 
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